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Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 

 
 

October 28, 2014 
 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. Z-Factor Application EB-2014-0162 
VECC Comments on Draft Rate Order 

 
VECC has reviewed the Draft Rate Order filed by Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. on 

October 21, 2014 regarding the above proceeding and has no issues with the Draft 

Rate Order. 

 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
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